From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 14/10/2023 4:57:53 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED Onli e Submi ion
14/10/2023

MRS Lesley D Nalbandian
47 Tooronga RD
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224 62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

this development that has been submitted by Flower Power Terrey Hills is far to close to the
Terrey Hills School to be approved , exactly opposite & will be a danger for the students,
parents & all pedestrians is far to great , many local children walk to school or ride their bikes
& parents with young have toddlers , prams or strollers walking their older children to Terrey
Hills Public School , there will be an increase in traffic on an already chaotic & dangerous
road this is referring to both Cooyong & Myoora Rds , with the hospital, swim school , Sand
Stone Cafe plus Hills florist with a DA for a restaurant & 200 car parking , all of these with in
close proximity if the T/Hills school , the Flower Power D A is a far far to bigger development
with dangerous traffic for our local children being so close & opposite to the T/Hills Public
School to be approved by council for this particular area. not even going down the path of the
threat of bushfires





